
City of Hamm -40- P.O. Box 2449  59014 Hamm   

To 
SuS First Name Surname 
Street 
City, Postal Code 

The free MaxiTicket 

Dear Name, 

All students and trainees residing in Hamm will soon be able to travel within the city free of charge – according to 
the ambitious promise that has already been implemented for the 2023/24 school year. 

I am delighted that free trips by bus and train in the entire city area will continue to be available.  
As announced, the MaxiTicket is available digitally for the 2024/2025 school year. To obtain it, you need to register 
for the municipal utilities companies (Stadtwerken) online. To make things even easier, most registration data can 
be transferred directly to the registration form using the QR code below.  
This ticket is valid for the 2024/2025 school year and is available as a PDF file. It can be used either printed out or 
saved on a mobile phone. 

It is an important building block towards the environmentally friendly mobility of tomorrow. 
You can find all the information on the MaxiTicket and the Deutschlandticket for students on the City of Hamm’s 
homepage at www.hamm.de/schulweg/schulwegtickets. 

Sincerely 

 

Marc Herter 
Mayor 

Amt für schulische Bildung (Office for 
school education) 
Stadthausstraße 3 
59065 Hamm, Germany 

Contact information: 
Tel.	  02381 / 17-5016, 5023, 5065, 5011 
schulweg@stadt.hamm.de 

May 31, 2024 
My reference: 40-401 
Your reference:  



Privacy information: 

The City of Hamm takes the protection of your data very seriously and ensures that the data is used in accordance 
with data protection laws. 

An external service provider has created and sent the student tickets that you have received with this letter. To that 
end, the service provider was provided the corresponding data from the civil register. The service provider is 
contractually bound to use the granted data according to the General Data Protection Regulation in accordance 
with data protection law (contract data processing). The data is immediately deleted from the service provider’s 
system after use. Storage, continued, or improper use of this data is contractually prohibited. 

Responsible authority: City of Hamm, Amt für schulische Bildung (Office for school education). Stadthausstr. 3, 
59065 Hamm, Germany; Telephone 02381/17-5026   Email  Amt-fuer-schulische-Bildung@Stadt.Hamm.de   

Official Data Protection Officer: Official Data Protection Officer, Stadthausstr. 3, 59065 Hamm, 02381/17-5002, 
Email datenschutz@stadt.hamm.de  

Supervisory authority: State Data Protection and Freedom of Information Officer, North Rhine-Westphalia, P.O. Box 
20 04 44, 40102 Düsseldorf, Germany, telephone switchboard: +49 (0)211 / 38424 - 0 
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